
PACIFIC PALISADES COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Pacific Palisades Community Association intends 
to solicit proxies for the ANNUAL MEETING tentatively scheduled: 

 

DATE: WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 18th, 2020 
TIME: 6:30 pm Registration 

7:00 pm Call to Order 

PLACE: Pacific Palisades Community Center 
2106 Aamanu Street 
Pearl City, HI 

ALTERNATE PLACE:  Zoom Conference 

 

All Association members will be receiving a mailing in a few weeks from the date of this notice which will 
include the official notice of the meeting and a proxy form. 

In accordance with Hawaii Revised Statutes, if the Board receives a request from an owner to use 
Association funds to solicit proxies within seven (7) days from the date of this notice, the proxy mailed to 
the owners by the Board of Directors will contain either the names of all owners who have made such a 
request accompanied by their written statements, or a proxy containing no names, but accompanied by a 
list of the names of all owners who have made such a request together with the written statements of those 
persons. 

The written statement of any owner soliciting proxies shall be limited to black text on white paper, shall 
not exceed one single-sided (8 1/2" x 11") page, indicating the owner's qualifications to serve on the Board 
or reasons for wanting to receive proxies.  Such requests and written statements must be received by the 
Office Manager, Kalei Fernandes, at the drop box at Pacific Palisades Community Center (2106 Aamanu 
Street, Pearl City, HI), or email at ppcahawaii@gmail.com, no later than 4:30 p.m., FRIDAY, OCTOBER 
30, 2020. 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
PACIFIC PALISADES COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 

DATE OF NOTICE: WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 21st, 2020 


